

STEPHEN J. GALLO Business Administrator RICHARD J. GARTZ Chief Financial Officer

BOROUGH OF FREEHOLD

NOTICE OF PLANNING BOARD MEETING CANCELLATION

In accordance with the Open Public Meetings Act, be advised that a Meeting of the Borough of Freehold Planning Board scheduled for Wednesday, April 8, 2020 at 7:00 PM at the Freehold Borough Municipal Building, 51 West Main Street, Freehold has been cancelled due to COVID-19.

There are no applications scheduled to be heard at this meeting.

Any interested parties requiring additional information may contact the office of the Freehold Borough Planning Board at 732-462-4200, Monday through Friday, 8:30 AM - 4:30 PM.

Dominica R. Napolitano Planning Board Secretary